Comox Valley Ostomy Support Group

October 21, 2019 Meeting Summary in Point Form
· despite a rainy dark night (and the fact it was election night), 29 people attended the meeting including the "Good Witch" Lee who brought Halloween treats - we look forward to her appearance at each October meeting
· Ken gave an update on members, he informed the group of the passing of Kathy B, Winnie S, and Ossi L since our last meeting
· Quality Foods coffees are as popular as ever with great attendance and good discussion 
· Ken indicated he had some issues with Pharmacare coverage, for some reason it had been altered in his case and it took some time for it to be corrected.  He encouraged others to double check if they noticed anomalies
· Betty had pictures to share from our August 18th Summer Party and once again expressed our thanks to Bob and Sharon for hosting
· Betty reminded us that if Kim is away you can call Community Health Services - you are allowed two visits before a referral is required.  Nanaimo is also an option with Teresa Stone at the Nanaimo Hospital and Colette MacAskill at Westhill Pharmasave (1816 Bowen Rd)
· If anyone would like to have pouch covers made, contact Betty as she has the name of a lady who will make them
· Betty mentioned that our group is a satellite of the Vancouver Chapter of Ostomy Canada.  If you would like to get a membership the cost is $30.  With a membership you receive the Vancouver Newsletter and Ostomy Canada magazine and are contributing toward sending children to Ostomy Youth Camp.  Contact Betty if you would like the membership form.  
· Our Christmas Dinner will be on November 18 at the White Spot at 5pm

· Birthdays coming up include Margie, Betty and Ric  - congrats to all of them 
· Susan reviewed our Summary of Activities for the year, a report which was compiled for Deb Rooney, Pacific Regional Rep. for Ostomy Canada (if you want a copy Betty will email it to you)
· Susan once again called for ideas for speakers.  She also mentioned the handout on Nutrition and Your Ostomy which is an excellent resource (if you want a copy Betty will e-mail it to you)
· Roland then introduced Jennifer Pass, our guest speaker.  Jennifer spoke on the types of housing available for seniors and the housing services through Community Health.  Jennifer encouraged members to complete a survey on seniors housing either on line at:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/cvseniorshousingsurvey  or by submitting a hard copy (which can be obtained from Betty and dropped off at the Courtenay Library)
Meeting dates for 2020 - February 10, April 20, June 15, and October 19 all held at 7 pm at the Public Health Unit, 961 England Ave. Courtenay
Bouquets and Thank You to all of the following:

· Margie and Cecil for sign-in at the meeting

· Ric V for set-up/take down and all round help at the meeting

· Rick C and Clem for minding the door at the meeting
· Cecil and Lena for making tea for the meeting 
· Lee, Erica and Malinda for providing goodies for the meeting

· Rick C for donating a gift for our guest speaker

